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The Kaua‘i Bus announces change to Kōloa School Bus Stop starting March 21 
 

KŌLOA – The Kaua‘i Bus announces a bus stop change to Route 30 (Kōloa Shuttle) effective 

Monday, March 21, until further notice. 

Beginning March 21, the Kōloa School Bus Stop will be closed due to construction work on 

Po‘ipū Road.  

With this closure, the public may utilize the bus stop at the Kōloa Telephone Exchange, at the 

Kōloa Road and Po‘ipū Road intersection. The Kōloa Telephone Exchange bus stop is serviced 21 minutes 

after every hour, between 6 a.m. and 8 p.m. 

Updates will be announced when construction work is completed, and service is resumed at the 

Kōloa School Bus Stop.  

To view all bus schedules, visit www.kauai.gov/BusSchedules. For more information, call (808) 

246-8110, visit the Transportation Agency’s website at www.kauai.gov/transportation, or visit the Kaua‘i 

Bus Facebook page at www.facebook.com/thekauaibus. 
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